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We want our Homeowners and Residents to stay safe. 

Please follow the White House and CDC guidelines for 

COVID-19.  

Homeowners: 

Payment options: We encourage homeowners to use electronic payments. To understand your 
easy payment options, go to www.sentrymgt.com and use either the MY ACCOUNT or the MAKE A 
PAYMENT button on the top of the page. There you can: 

• Pay Electronically by eCheck 
• Pay Electronically by Credit/Debit Card 
• Pay Electronically—Register for AUTOPAY 
• Pay by Phone by calling 24/7 toll-free 1-888-786-6496 to make a one-time, same-day payment. 
Pay by Mail Coupons with the return address are mailed annually to homeowners. Mail to: P. O. Box 

105302, Atlanta GA 30348-5302. Make check payable to your association. Use your coupon or write 

your 16-digit account number on the memo line. 

Front Office   

To keep our staff and residents safe; the Front Office  is open ONLY for the following: 

• Payment of rent 

• Package pickup – Please call first before coming to the office 

• Check ins and Check outs. The Office is taking rental reservations of 30 days or more.  

For all other items please call the office at  352-394-4091 

  

 

Annual Meeting, April 18, 2020 at 10:00 AM 

Please send in your Proxy and Ballot for the Annual Meeting.  

Additional information about Annual Meeting will be sent out 

next week.   



Keep Yourself Up-To-Date on all the News from Vacation Village. 

Do you have a new email address? 

or 

Do you have a new phone number? 

or 

Changed your mailing address? 

Please contact the office or send your information to:  

communitymanager@floridavacationvillage.com   

Due to the current situation, Vacation Village has postponed all 

NON-essential work/repairs for the Association.   

We would ask that you help us help you by being mindful of trash 

around the resort, items left outside your unit, noise levels in and 

outside your unit, turning down the car stereos as you come into 

the resort, barking dogs, picking up after pets, and social distanc-

ing at the pool.   

Please respect one another and follow the rules!   


